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Dining Room Guests - Update 

Beginning Thursday, April 20, we will accommodate guest tables for up to 6 people total. We ask 

that you make reservations for guests at least one day in advance. We recognize this may not always 

be possible, so please call #8234 to check same-day availability. We will review the guest reservation 

list to see if we can accommodate your request. Walk-in guest seating cannot be guaranteed due to 

the 10-table limit for guests during each meal service. We are accepting reservations no later than 5 

days in advance.  
 

Pet Waste Clean Up  

Pets section 1.11 in the Resident Handbook states the following: 

o Owners must clean up after their pets on all areas of Sherwood Oaks property.           

Pet waste stations are conveniently located around the campus for your convenience: 

✓ Scooter Room/Gallery/Ambulance Entrance 

✓ Parking Lot Walkway Entrances (Parking Lots A-I)  

✓ Summer House  

✓ Lake Side Apartments - beside the fire hydrant by the external garages. (new location) 

Birthday Celebration 

Hi-Yo Silver, Away! Grab your cowboy hat and dust off your boots as we rustle up the grub on 

Wednesday, April 26 in the Main Dining Room, and Café with our favorite masked man… The Lone 

Ranger! Our hearty menu includes chuckwagon chili, southwest chicken soup, grilled steak with 

cowboy butter, chili con queso casserole, ranchero shrimp, Kansas City BBQ ribs, baked potato, corn 

on the cob, baked beans, Texas tornado cake and lemon chiffon pie.  
 

Reservations are highly recommended for lunch and/or dinner by calling extension 8234 - with your 

name, number of people in your party and reservation time.  
 

Tune in to channel 951 at 1:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. to watch The Lone Ranger.  

 
 

      


